
Govt. Rajindra College, Bathinda 
M,il'Ul.)-a., oG: ~e, 
IQAC meeting held on 9th March 2021 

In the meeting following discussio~were held: 

1. The IQAC members appreciated the efforts of the college and staff to work in the online 

mode for the betterment of the students. 

2. The introduction of the elearning module on the college website vVas appreciated. 

3. The Covid vaccination is a must for everyone. So more and more students should be 

motivated to get vaccinated. 

4. For the holistic development of the students, all departments should emphasize on 

organizing more webinars, quiz, paper reading etc. via the online mode. 

5. The vaccination camps at the college made the vaccination quite convenient to the 

~i Jf--nffi. Hence, more camps should be organized. 

IQAC Coordinator 

Dr. Singh 
Principal 



{"type":"Imported Other","isBackSide":false,"languages":["en-us"],"usedOnDeviceOCR":true}

